
 

St. Mary Catholic Church 

220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office:  731-584-6459 
Fax:  731-707-4100 
Email: smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Website: stmaryscamden.org 

Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 PM 
Sunday: 10:45 AM 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 

Confession: 
Saturday: 4:00 PM—4:30 PM 

Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 

Director of Religious Education: 
Debra Davenport 

Maintenance:   
Jim Simpson 

 
Holy Family  
Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntington, TN 38344 
731-584-6459 

Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 

Services: 
Sunday:  8:30 AM 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 

Confession: 
Sun.: 7:30 AM—8:00 AM 

Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 
STAFF 
Pastor: Rev. Herbert Ene 
Deacon:  Wayne Tedford 
Secretary:  Sandy Simpson 
Accounting:  Lois Mahoney 
 
Office Hours:   
M, W, Th, F 
11:00 AM—3:00 PM 
 

St. Mary Catholic Church 

NO HEALING WITHOUT FAITH 

“So he was not able to perform any mighty deed there, apart from curing a 
few sick people by laying hands on them.  He was amazed at their lack of 
faith.”  (Mark 6:5,6) 

We can accept the healing power of Jesus in our lives with gratitude, or we 
can frustrate its effects by a lack of faith.  The gospel story teaches us that our 
cooperation is essential if we are to be changed by the healing touch of God. 

We cooperate through faith, for without the openness of faith, the healing 
power of Jesus cannot enter into us.  Love can only enter into our minds and 
hearts when they are open through the gift of trust. 

All of us need some kind of healing.  We often experience this need as a sense 
of uneasiness that prompts us to pray for the gift of wholeness and peace.  
Sometimes God heals us directly, and sometimes he heals us through others.  I 
have experienced both kinds of healing in my life, and both have been tremen-
dous gifts to me. 

Lord, help me to see where I need to be healed and increase my faith in the 
power  of your healing love.  (Fr. Kenneth E. Grabner,  C.S.C., Living Faith) 

JANUARY 31,  2021 -  FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Please return last year’s palms to the church.  You may leave 
them in the church or in the church office.  We use them to 
make the ashes that will be used on Ash Wednesday. 
 

      

February 17. 2021 
 
“Remember  
that you are dust, and to dust you shall 
return”   (Genesis 3:19). 



 Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

God is our refuge and our strength, an ever present help in distress. 
The Lord of hosts is with us; our stronghold is the God of Jacob. (Ps. 46)  

Mass Intentions 

DAY DATE CHURCH TIME MASS FOR REQUESTED BY 

Saturday 01/30/21 St. Mary 5:00 PM Richard Gagnon +/ Edward Taylor+ Betty Gagnon / Barbara Taylor 

Sunday 01/31/21 Holy Family 8:30 AM Denis Multon+ Paul Multon 

Sunday 01/31/21 Holy Family 8:30 AM Fr. Charles Allen Debbie O’Bryant 

Sunday 01/31/21 St. Mary 10:45 AM Hugh Conrad+ Arlene Conrad 

Monday 02/01/21 St. Mary 12:00 NOON   

Tuesday 02/02/21     

Wednesday 02/03/21 Holy Family 12:00 NOON NO MASS OR COMMUNION  

Thursday 02/4/21 Holy Family 12:00 NOON   

Friday 02/05/21 St. Mary 12:00 NOON   

Saturday 02/06/21 St. Mary 5:00 PM Richard Gagnon+ Betty Gagnon  

Sunday 02//07/21 Holy Family 8:30 AM Bud and Katie Cabral+ Sharon Reiter 

Sunday 02/07/21 St. Mary 10:45 AM Hugh Conrad+ Arlene Conrad  

St. Mary’s:   Steve Ruhlman, Sherry Goldman, David 

Johnson,  Patrick Schasser, Danny Lomax, Willis Parker, 

Sherrie Goldman, Fran Birckhead, Jim McMillon, Pam 

McMillon, Roger Gibbons, James  Davenport, Anna 

Robertson, Vicky Story, Jane Adams, Richard Mahoney, 

Allen York, Janet Robbearts, Barbara Harrison, Barbara 

Krupa, Mary Brown, Raul Simoes, Joyce Parker, Dan 

Ebeling, Polly Mitchell. 

Holy Family:  Jackie Eason, Mary Jane Klinzing, Nacho 

Ramirez, Donna Reindl, Garry Korbel, Johanna Salma, 

Dick Stokes, Teddy Brou, Tommy Long, Deborah Thorne, 

Carl Reetz, Paul Multon,  Bill Harder, Leon Thorne, Mary 

Boucher, Sissy Munoz. 

For Our Extended Family:   Paul Harrison, friend of David 

McCloskey; Mark King, nephew of Tricia Smothers; 

Barbara Gillespie, sister of Dan Ebeling; Carolyn 

Tedmore, sister of Pam McMillan; Susan, Mason and 

Ryan Schaffer; Kitty Shelton; Terry Pace; Jeff and Edna 

Henry; John and Linnie Waters; Nathan  Carmichael, 

grandson of Betty Gagnon; Elizabeth Brown, sister of 

Barbara Taylor; Eric Reiter, son of Sharon Reiter; Kaelynn 

Bressler, niece of Dan and Jean Ebeling; Ruel Carmicheal, 

son of Betty Gagnon; Patty Douglas, friend of Barbra 

Taylor; Arley McMillon, brother of Jim McMillon; 

Barbara and James Harrison, friends of Donna  Melton; 

Richard Muenze, brother-in-law of Pam McMillon; Lucy 

Connolly, sister of Lila Korbel; Gerald Coltharp, family 

member of Craig & Kathy Coltharp; Gus Palmieri, friends 

of Jessica Glendora;  John H. Costello, brother of Pam 

McMillon; John Brinker, uncle of Carrie Etter;  Extended  

family of Barbara Taylor; Carol Dilgard, friend  of Fr. 

Charles Allen; Ruth  Johnson, aunt of Jean Ebeling; Dee 

Vohnoutka, sister of Garry Korbel; Anissa Jeanne 

Hendrix,  Deacon Wayne Tedford's niece;  Robert 

Vohnoutka, husband of Garry Korbel's sister;  Debra 

Thibedau, sister of Betty Gagnon;  Della Jungels, Carrie 

Etter’s mother; Matthew Ebeling, son of Dan & Jean 

Ebeling; Charles Glover; Brenda Boodman. 

For those on active duty in the military:  

Garry Brown, son-in-law of Greg and Grace Garza; 

Jonathan Placido, son-in-law of Arlene Conrad; Zakkary 

Klinzing, grandson of Mary Jane Klinzing; Eric Huot, 

husband of Lorna Johnson Huot; Brendon  Dugger, son of 

Sigi & Tom Dugger and grandmother Bella Stahl;  Joshua 

Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; Thomas 

O’Bryant III, son of Thomas & Debbie O’Bryant; Daniel 

Stanfill, grandson of Grady & Diana Stanfill. 



PLEASE Wear Your Face Mask 
Until Further Notice! 

COVID-19  continues to be a threat in our country 
and in our community.  We urge all of our parish-
ioners and friends to be attentive: physical dis-
tancing when together, wearing protective masks 
and frequent washing of hands. Under the 
Bishop’s decree, we must continue the wearing 
of face masks and practice social distancing until 
further notice.  We must care for our neighbor as 
we are to care for ourselves and our family. (Lv. 
19.34) 

 The St. Mary’s Ladies Guild will be serving 
takeout dinners at First United Methodist 
Church’s Christ Cafe on Thursday, February 4, 
beginning at 5:30 PM. 
Hosted by First United Methodist Church, the 
Christ Cafe is a community effort each week 
with area churches volunteering making and 
serving dinners for our community. 

 Knights of Columbus Meeting at Holy Family 
Wednesday , February 3 at 6:30 PM 

 St. Mary’s Council Meeting on Monday, 
February 8 at 6 PM.            

 St. Mary’s Ladies Guild Meeting on Sunday,                                                                                    
February 14 immediately following Mass.    

Pro-Life Supporters 

 
Pro-life supporters are invited to join in the 

Memphis 40 Days for Life 2021spring campaign to 

protect mothers and their unborn babies from the 
evils of abortion.  Recognizing that “with God, all 

things are possible,” volunteers from February 17 

through March 28, will join together in 40 days of 
prayer and fasting for and end to abortion, 

including standing vigil at CHOICES-the Memphis 

Center for Reproductive Health, 1203 Poplar Ave, 
to give prayerful and peaceful witness to the 

Sanctity of Human Life. To learn how you can 

become involved in this proven and effective 

campaign, visit  www.40daysforlife.com/Memphis 
or phone (901)450-5433. 

 

Kent Pruett, Coordinator 
40 Days for Life 

901-327-9515 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

KNIGHT’S  NEWS 
 

There will be a Knight’s meeting on Wednesday, 
February 3 at 6:30 PM at Holy Family Catholic 

Church in Huntingdon. 

 

We would like to recognize the Knight and Family 
of the month for December; Joe Kordak and Bob 

and Phyllis Wendt, and also the Knight and Family 

of the month for the month of January; Wayne 
Tedford and Tom and Debbie O’Bryant. 

 

Thank you for all you do for your church and the 
community 

 

A Very Heartfelt Thank You! 
 

I would like to take this time to thank everyone 

who sent cards,  prayers and any 
other kindness my way while I was 

ill.  There are no words to express 

my gratitude.  You are my 

blessings. 
 

My Cup Runneth  Over! 

Sandy 



Remember the FOOD BANK 
 

During these difficult times, and with our 
unemployment rate at an all time high,  the 
Camden Food Bank is in need of any support that 
you can give.    Some of the items that are needed 
are: canned soups, canned vegetables, cereal, 
juice, canned tuna, canned spam, cookies, etc.   
 
They can also use laundry soap,  cleaning supplies, 
shampoo,  bar soap, and toothpaste.  Anything is 
most welcome and appreciated. 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY  
Week ending  
01/24/2021 

St. Mary—Enrollment  86 
Regular Offering $1,420.00 
Families Contributing 13 

Holy Family — Enrollment 42 
Regular Offering $1,264.00  
Families Contributing 11 

TWO COLLECTIONS 
02/07/2021- General Offering/Building Fund 

 
Ministry Schedule 

For February 7th , 2021 

St. Mary Catholic Church 
Lectors 
 Saturday: Joyce Rushing 
 Sunday: Jim Simpson 
Counters 
 Jim and Sandy Simpson 

Holy Family Catholic Church 
Lector  
 Sunday: Pat Allen 
Counters 
 Dwayne and Karen Pierce 

 

 
 

February 2   Tommy Long 

 
February 6   Richelle Stokes 

 

February 6   Anna Robertson 
 

February 6   Joyce Rushing 

 
February 6   Tricia Smothers 

 

February 7   Lorna Mary Ceit John 

 
February 8   Paul Multon 

 

February 12   Tina Webb 
 

February 14   Barbara Krupa 

 
February 17   Hilario Valenzvela 

 

February 19   Sebastian Prince 

 
February 20   Craig Coltharp 

 

February 21   Robert Kryszak 
 

February 26   Betty Gagnon 

 
February 27   Abby Butler 

 


